
All library books should be returned to the Mountain View Campus by Tuesday,

June 1st, and the Lake View Campus by Tuesday, June 8th. If you are interested in

checking out books for the summer, please contact Mrs. Fiegl.
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The BVPTSO's first virtual silent auction fundraiser will take place this coming Friday, May
28, 2021, at 10:00 a.m, and will close on Sunday, June 6, 2021, at 6:00 pm.

 
We are still adding items to the site, but you can preview now if you wish. Remember, this

auction will not go "live" until 10:00 a.m, on May 28th.
 

All you need to do is login to this website:
www.32auctions.com/BVPTSO2021

 
Create a login account, view items, and on Friday, start bidding!  

We have some fabulous items from many generous local donors. All items are COD
(cash/check on delivery) Items will be delivered or picked up locally only. No shipping!

 
Happy shopping!

http://www.32auctions.com/BVPTSO2021

